
From: Val Hartley 
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 2:24 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 

 
Good afternoon. 

 
I live in Beenham village and I am in favour of the licence application for Awberry 

Barn Farm - application reference 22873. 
 
I believe that the licensing objectives will be met, as were the specified conditions 

when the 'Change of use' application was granted previously. 
 

The owners of Awberry Farm Barn run the Six Bells pub in a fully responsible 
manner. I see no reason to doubt that they will have the same high standard at 
Awberry Farm. 

 
Kind regards 

 
Valerie Hartley 
(redacted) 

Beenham 
RG7 5 

 


